Number: PL-214

Date: February 23, 2000
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: NPA Codes 844, 833, 822 Assigned for Toll-Free Service

At the direction of the Industry Numbering Committee, NPA codes 844, 833, and 822 are
now assigned for toll-free service. The SMS/800 Number Administration Committee
(SNAC) of the Ordering and Billing Forum (OBF) will develop implementation plans for
these codes, and additional information will be available as these plans are developed and
approved.



